
ACK 
/\If\ 

lfl 

CM 
c·. 
( Tl 

r,, , 
I I • 
I . 

hr1 

State of Florida 

.J)ublit 6ubiu ~mm~sion 

-M-~M-0-R-A-N-D-U-M-

DATE: January 20, 1995 
TO: Kate Smith, Division of Records and Reporting 

FROM: Kenneth Dudley, Engineer, Division of Electric ll. Ou \'. 'V 

RE: Request for Confidentiality 

In conjunction with the Semi-Annual Fuel proeeedlflll', Tampa Electric filed 

documents relating to a coal supply contraa between themselves and Peabody Coal Sales, 

Inc. Staff requested to review this document u a part ol oorma1 discovery in the Fuel 

docket. 950001-EL In order to avoid having the document filed u confidential, Tampa 
Electric filed a copy of the document under a Notice ollntent to Request Confidentiality. 

This allowed Staff to review the do<:wnent for a period of 21 days without requiring TE00 

to actually request confidential status. 

Having sufficiently reviewed the material, Staff requesll that the documents, 100145-
95, #00146-95. #00147-95 and #00148-95, be returned to Tampa Electric Company. 

--

cc: Roberta Bass 
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